## Dear Customer,

The Taylor Coastal Water and Sewer District is committed to providing safe, reliable water and sewer services to our community. To continue meeting these standards and to address increasing costs of operations, maintenance, and infrastructure improvements, the Board of Commissioners has approved a 5% rate increase, effective January 1, 2026.

## What this means for you:

- The monthly water base rate will increase from \$34.28 to \$35.99.
- The monthly sewer base rate will increase from \$48.54 to \$50.97.
- The cost per 1,000 gallons will reflect the 5% increase as well and a chart will be posted on the website.
  - This adjustment will be reflected beginning with your January 2026 billing cycle.

We understand that any increase can be difficult, and this decision was made only after careful review to ensure the long-term stability of the District. The additional revenue will help cover rising operational costs and allow us to continue investing in critical infrastructure improvements that benefit all customers.

If you have any questions or would like additional details, please contact our office at 850-295-2950 or email us at staff@tcwsd.org.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work to maintain dependable water and sewer services for our community.

Sincerely,

Courtney Valentine District Manager

Taylor Coastal Water and Sewer District